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Parsons Heath C of E Primary  
School Newsletter   

Week Ending 15th December 2017  

Christmas in School 
Christmas has well and truly come to Parsons Heath! We had 
the Christmas Fayre last week where we have raised just 
over £1400, a huge thank you to all who attended. 

Our KS1 children  
performed a fantastic 
Nativity with Whoops 
a Daisy Angel on  
Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday this week. 
We also had our whole 
school Christmas Dinner on 
Wednesday where the  

entire school enjoyed lunch together in the Hall. 
Whole School Christmas Sing Along:  Come and join us on  
Monday 18th December at 6:00pm in our school playground.   
The gates will open at 5:45pm. We will have a whole school carol 
service.  As you enter you will be given song words and directed to 
your position on the playground. Please dress appropriately for 
the occasion; it may be a chilly one! Children break up for  
Christmas holiday on Wednesday 20th December.      

                                     

                                           
                                        

 There will be no 
clubs now until 
the new term in 
January.    

 The new term 
clubs letter has 
gone out via schoolping. Please respond 
either via schoolping or print off the 
letter and return to the office.  
Thank you.  

 We return to school after the Christmas 
holiday on Thursday 4th January 2018. 

Head Lice  
We have had a number of  
cases of head lice throughout the 
school. If your child has them 
please treat accordingly so we can try to avoid 
the spreading of them. Many thanks.  


